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Thank You 

Our local foodbank has asked that I thank you 

for the donation we made at the end of last 

year. 

Altogether you donated approximately 98kg of 

food for those in our community who are 

struggling to feed their families. 

So, on the foodbank’s behalf, THANK YOU! 

Attendance Awards 

As I related at the end of last term twelve of 

our children achieved 100% attendance. Covid 

and all. 

I am hoping that we will have even more of our 

children manage 100% this term. 

School Council 

I am sending home school council application 

forms for those interested in each year group. 

Our youngest children might need an adult to 

write down what they want to say. Applications 

need to be back by next Wednesday please. 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 Happy New Year!  

Thank you for preparing your children so well 

for their return to school. 

They have returned with a very positive frame 

of mind and already working extremely hard.  

Our covid figures remain low at 4 across 

school and I am sure that is thanks to you, 

your vigilance and regular testing. By Monday 

we should be at zero cases (I have everything 

crossed).  

Staff are also working hard to ensure that 

classrooms are well-ventilated and touchpoints 

are cleaned more often. Mrs Little gives all of 

our toilets an additional clean each day in her 

own time  and Mr Powers foggs each room in 

school twice a week. We have suspended face 

to face whole school assemblies and hymns 

temporarily, whilst maintaining Class, Key 

Stage 1, Lower Key Stage 2 and Upper Key 

Stage 2 assemblies.  

At lunchtimes children eat at tables with 

their classmates and hands are sanitised 

whenever children enter the building and 

before and after lunch. 

Staff wear face masks in communal areas and 

sanitise after themselves, whilst visitors are 

asked to show a negative LFD test and 

confirm they have no symptoms before 

entering the school grounds. 
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Attendance Award 
This week’s winners are Morning Nursery at 98.9%. 

They have shown excellent attendance at  

Well done! 

 

Reception: Lewis P                                                                                                                                              

Year 1: Joshua H and Noah N                                                                                                                   

Year 2: Darcy and Henry                                                                                                                    

Year 3: Dennyboy and Letia                                                                                                                               

Year 4: Esme and Daisy D                                                                                                                                            

Year 5: Rowan and Ayda                                                                                                     

Year 6: Nianh and Alfie                      

Headteacher’s Awards go to:                                                                  

Reception: Isabella Collins                                                                                          

Year 1 Honey Hardy                                                                                                                              

Year 2 Hunter Langley                                                                                                                          

Year 3 Arabella Eastwood                                                                                                     

Year 4 Ollie Goodrum                                                                                                                        

Year 5 Jude Taylorson                                                                                                                                

Year 6 Freya Sanderson 

 

 

 

Stars of the week:  

It takes a village to raise a child. 

Don’t be afraid to ask for help. 

Have a happy weekend. 

Mrs Lawson 
 

 

After School Clubs 
Monday – Talent Night (Drama games and the possibility of a show) 

Tuesday – Thematic Arts and Crafts (Chinese New Year and Valentines Day both covered) 

Wednesday – Multi skills sports with MFC 

Thursday Dance with SCSS 

Friday Eco Gardening Club. 

You can now sign up online on the day before.  
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